Te Aranui o Te Rangihaeata - the Transmission Gully motorway connects with the existing State Highway 1
(Kapiti Expressway) just north of the Mackays Crossing Interchange. Motorists travelling southbound

to Paekakariki, Pukerua Bay or Plimmerton should take the Paekakariki off-ramp to access State Highway 59.
Motorists travelling northbound to Paekakariki via Transmission Gully, should take the off-ramp at

Mackays Crossing and then travel south to the Paekakariki interchange using SH59.
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